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 Circular Letter No.4248/Add.9 
 20 October 2020 
  

 
To: All IMO Members 

Intergovernmental organizations 
Non-governmental organizations in consultative status  
 

 
Subject: Communication from the Government of Saint Vincent and the 

Grenadines  
 

 
The Government of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines has sent the attached communication, 
dated 19 October 2020, with the request that it be circulated by the Organization.  
  
 

*** 



 



To: The Secretary-General of the International Maritime Organization 

4 Albert Embankment 

SEl 7SR London 

United Kingdom 

COVID-19 Contingency Measures 

Dear Secretary General, 

Geneva, 19th October 2020 

Due to the exceptional situation resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic, 

please be informed that Saint Vincent and the Grenadines Maritime 

Administration has decided to adopt the measures cited in the attached 

circular GEN 025 Rev. 7, in relation to the certification of seafarers and 

the survey and certification of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines flagged 

vessels. 

These measures are also published on the official website of the Maritime 

Administration (www.svg-marad.com) 

The Saint Vincent and the Grenadines Maritime Administration would 

appreciate that you circulate this document to IMO member States and 

observer organizations. 

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully, 

Permanent Representative to IMO 
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